
ARD is a public service broadcasting company. In cooperation with ZDF 
we will be covering the FIFA World Cup 2018 exclusively for German 
Television and Radio.  
 
We are seeking stringers, interpreters and helping hands who are active, 

self-motivated and well organized to support our team on site. 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

If you are fluent in German or English and have knowledge about at least one of the 

venue cities, please contact us via email at:  wm2018@swr.de 

We then will send you further information and a questionnaire.  


